
 

 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 
 

Thursday, July 18, 2024, 6:00 PM 

Glen Lake Community Library 

10115 W. Front Street, Empire, MI 

 
 

The Village of Empire Zoning Board of appeals has received an application for a variance 

request and will conduct a special meeting for the purpose of holding a public hearing on 

Thursday, July 18, 2024, at 6:00 pm being held at the Glen Lake Community Library, 

10115 W. Front St., Empire, MI 49630. The applicant is requesting a variance from the 

terms and provisions of the Village of Empire Zoning Ordinance, Article 3, Section 3.02 

and requesting to expand a nonconforming use by building an attached 30’ x 30’ garage 

where the Zoning Administrator has not approved said expansion.  The property subject 

to the request is parcel #45-041-824-052-00, also known as 11482 S. Lacore Road – 

Empire, Michigan 49630.  Written comments can be delivered and will be received at: 

Village of Empire - P.O. Box 253 – Empire, Michigan 49630 Attn: ZONING and will be 

received up until the time of the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

Persons with questions or individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services 

to effectively participate in the meeting should contact the Village of Empire Office at: 

(231) 326-5466, 11518 S. Lacore Rd., PO Box 253, Empire, MI 49630, or  

deputyclerk@villageofempire.com. 
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